
COBB COUNTY RETIREE EMPLOYEE ASSOCIATION  

MINUTES 

OCTOBER 19, 2015 

 

The monthly meeting of the CCREA was held on Monday, October 19, 

2015 at the West Cobb Senior Center.  President David Stone called the 

meeting to order at 10:40 a.m. 

Invocation was given by Bobby Alexander followed by the Pledge of 

Allegiance to the Flag. 

NEW MEMBERS:  Dan Streett, Finance Department, Linda Davis, 911, 

Carol Boatman, Tag office, and Elizabeth Weaver, Parks & Rec.      

Welcome Aboard!! 

ILLNESS:  Richard Meeks suffered a heart attack – home doing well.  

Let’s keep Richard in prayer. 

PROGRAM:  Tony Hagler and the H.R. staff along with Chris Ledford to 

discuss Insurance Plan for 2016.  Those that are on the County’s plan 

will be getting their packages in the mail.  Enrollment starts today up 

until Nov. 6.  If you have your dependent on your plan, need their Social 

Security number.  Medicare on the 15th (One Exchange) until Dec. 7.  

Need to call if you have any changes, otherwise it stays the same.  

There will be some increases in co-pays, prescription drug, and tobacco.  

If you are on the Kaiser plan, there will be a reduction in the 2016 plan. 

We will be getting new insurance cards for 2016. 

Chris Ledford, talk about Life Health on Line, a health care program 

through Blue Cross, Blue Shield where you can manage your health and 

can get discounts if you participate.  It will be included in your package.  



Cobb County has a giveaway for those who register for the Life Health 

on Line before November 5. 

Pat Cromer talked about Dental and Vision plan, enrollment in Nov. 12 

– Nov. 27 rates will be the same.  Call if you have any questions (404-

610-0179), this is her cell, and she will call you back if you can’t reach 

her. 

TREASURE REPORT:  Mike Ball reported that we have $5581.61 in the 

checking account as of October 19, 2015.  Motion was made and 

second to accept the report.  Motion carried. 

SECRETARY (MINUTES):  September minutes were printed and 

distributed.  Motion was made and second to accept the minutes.  

Motion carried. 

OLD/NEW BUSINESS:  President Stone discuss, some were interest in 

taking a defensive driving class – still not enough for this year – will 

discuss for next year.  See Carl Dimare, for you input to Recognition 

Committee for this year’s honorees. Election is in November, if you are 

interested in serving see Lee Moss.  Up-coming event, our “Christmas 

Luncheon” Ugly sweater competition, want everyone to participate.  

Last thing on the new business, President Stone need someone to take 

Chair of speakers committee. 

Door prize winner was Joe Allen, gift card. Congratulations!!!! 

ANNOUNCEMENT: Next meeting will be on November 16, 2015. 

DURING THE MEETING, DON’T FORGET THE SILENCE YOUR PHONES! 

2016 DUES ARE NOW BEING COLLECTED - $24.00 

 

There being on further business, President Stone adjourned the 

meeting. 



 

Be Blessed and Safe! 

Jo Ann Mann, Secretary 


